
21st September 2018 

 

Our learning this week… 

 

Why Should We Remember? 

 

The children have continued researching what life was like in the Trenches. 

 Maths 

We have moved on to ordering and comparing numbers with decimals, up to 3 

places. Mathletics for this week has been set around this topic.  

English 

We have finished our class book –War Horse and the children’s reviews of the story 

have indicated how much they have enjoyed this story. We have also watched the 

film of the book and compared the plot. 

Music 

On Thursday we started our music lessons, as a class we are going to learn how to 

play the saxophone. Each child will be lent a J-Sax to use for the 10 week 

programme. This is part of the curriculum enrichment for this year, which is ‘Year of 

Arts’. This week was learning about pulse, reading crochets, rests and minims. 
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